
HMS at Ore Creek – PAC meeting minutes – March 15, 2018  
 
Attendees:  Chuck Hughes, Steve Livingway , Jennifer Justice, Heather Buback, Cory 
Millen, Jenny Bulthuis 
 
Call to order at 9:38 a.m.  
 
February Minutes Presented  
 
President’s Report-  DPAC – 3/21/18-  3rd Wednesday 9:30 a.m. Administration 
Building 
 
Administration Report-  

a. Farms visit for incoming 7th graders.  
b. Current 8th graders received information for High School in the Fall.  
c. Elective choices made for current 7th graders.  
d. School District remained neutral regarding the student walkout, gave a safe 

place and guidance but not encouraged.   
e. World Language Day 
f. 8th grade DIA 
g. Chuck Hughes presented regarding Non-Homestead Property Tax Renewal.  

Does not impact primary residence. Not an increase. 5/8/18.  
h. Chuck Hughes discussion regarding safety in the school setting – 

relationships and following up on any threats.   
 
Treasurer’s Report-  

a. Staying at PNC for now, minimize transactions, fees start at 150 transactions 
(checks), Field Trip checks now will go through Hartland Middle School 
rather than the PAC.  

 
Current Business- 

a. Car Decals as Spring Fundraiser in Early April. 
b. Teacher Appreciation Lunch in Early May. Will use sign up genius. 
c. Board Positions for next year. Continue to invite parents as some positions 

will need to be filled by new parents due to students/parents moving on.   
d. Spirit Wear – decide if do at the end of the school year or wait until Fall.  
e. Cedar Point T-shirts for 8th graders.  Heather B. to follow-up on information 

from last years t-shirts and give cost information to Mr. Livingway.   
 
Next Meeting – Thursday April 12th at 9:30 a.m. in the Conference Room. 
 
Adjourned at 10:50 a.m.  


